
 

 

MINUTES OF THE SPECIAL 

 TOWN BOARD MEETING 

Tuesday, October 11, 2022 

UNAPPROVED 
The Special Town Board Meeting in the Town Office was called to Order by Chairman Renz at 5:06 and a 
Roll Call was done to establish a Quorum with Jim Frint, Eric Neff and Seana Frint. Dave Scully was absent.    
Transfer Site employees Bob Simonsen and Dale Koski were also in attendance as well as Jeff Hong of the 
Public Works Department.  Clerk Bourassa verified notice.   
 
A motion was made (Neff/J. Frint) to approve the Agenda.  Voice vote taken, motion carried. 
 
Dave Scully arrived at 5:10pm. 
 
Discussion was held regarding operations at the Transfer Site.  The Transfer Site employees expressed 
concern about the placement of the slab for cardboard baler and the heated shack.  They also have 
concerns about the snowplow’s access at the site.   The board would like all traffic to use “Lane 1” (south 
side of building between the recycling and garbage compactors (rather than driving thru the building).  
Dave Scully thought moving the shack shouldn’t be a problem.  He will go to the Transfer Site tomorrow 
morning and meet with Zach and Dale and Jeff J. and Jeff H. to work out a solution.  It was proposed that 
the change in routing traffic start November 1st and they use this route for the winter months to see if it 
helps with the traffic flow. 
 
The board met with department heads, Jeff Jordheim, Brock Friermood and Brett Friermood to discuss 
their budget requests for 2023. 
 

        A motion was made (J.Frint/S.Frint) to adjourn.  Voice vote taken, motion carried. 
 

Meeting adjourned at 8:50pm 

    

 
Judy Bourassa, Town of Barnes Clerk-Treasurer 

Phone: 715-795-2782    Email: clerk@barnes-wi.com 

 

   
 

 
 
 


